
Welcome Back

Dear parents and families,

Welcome back to a new school year. I hope that you have all had a great summer break and enjoyed
spending time with your families, friends and loved ones. It has been lovely to welcome the children
back - they all look so smart. Our school assembly this morning was all about their feelings at this
time of year. They shared their worries and concerns of being in a new classroom with new adults
and new routines. The children were reminded that in time they will get used to it-it’s all to be
expected!

As we start the new year please see the links below for your information:

Home Reading PE Kit and PE Days Key Dates Autumn Connector 1

As you know Miss Reid, our Assistant Headteacher, is leading a project ‘Creativity Collaboratives’

across The Holy Family Multi Academy Trust. This brings valuable experiences and opportunities for

our school. As Miss Reid spends more time on this role, Mrs Thomson will be sharing the Assistant

Headteacher role.

Most school days myself, or another member of school staff, are on the playground. Please do feel

that you can come and chat to us about anything that might be worrying or concerning you. We are

all working together for your children.

Thank you for your continued support.

Julie Le Feuvre

Head of School

https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/_site/data/files/documents/142EF4E1C9E3D759C3984B1842D5783B.pdf
https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/_site/data/files/documents/D5924DF3306E5B747BE941947046093B.pdf
https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/_site/data/files/documents/95E38B7F44ABDAC0FE3054B486DBF8DE.pdf
https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=428&type=pdf

